Chris Roberts

As a Kalama, Washington, American, and world citizen, I am vehemently against the proposed
methanol plant. Despite what what written in the thoroughly debunked "independent" study funded
by Northwest Innovation Works, it is plainly obvious that there are only economic benefits to a
methanol plant and not a single ecological or environmental one. From the destruction of riparian
areas, to the use of precious water and electricity, to the use of chemical derived from fracking, to
greenhouse emissions, to the planet's need to reduce its plastic consumption, to Northwest
Innovation Works' intent to also sell the methanol as a greenhouse gas-emitting fuel, there is
absolutely no reason to approve this project. It is a money grab, and nothing else.

Environmental impacts occur at both fine and coarse scales, and both need addressed in any EIS.
This methanol plant is a bad idea.



